
Gina Casillas 

From: 

Sent: 

elena dorio <elenaleedorio@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, April 26, 2022 3:46 PM 

To: 

Subject: 

DV - Cultural Heritage; Alejandro Plascencia; Alison Spindler-Ruiz 
Fwd: Application No. 2203-10 (APL22-02) Appeal 22-016CH 

-EXTERNAL-

Hi, 

This was sent to my email. If time allows, please add to my file: 

--- Forwarded message--------­
From: Mrs. Brenda Harvey Richie 

Date: Tue, Apr 26, 2022 at 3:29 PM 
Subject: Application No. 2203-10 (APL22-02) Appeal 22-016CH 
To: Elena Dorio <elenaleedorio@gmail.com> 

To: Members of the Cultural Heritage Commission 

Re: 3758 California Avenue 

Long Beach, CA. 90807 

From Brenda H. Richie 

April, 26, 2022 

As someone who loves to take daily walks in neighborhoods I was taken aback by the sign left on the property at 3758 

California Avenue, Long Beach, California 90807. 
The improvements to the property and house are a beautiful improvement. It not only enhances the property but the 

entire neighborhood. The perimeter walls are very nice and add a feel of safety especially doing these times. The extra 
space in the driveway is an added bonus, I can now open my car door without getting it banged. When these houses 

were built the cars were much smaller, today they are not. 
There are other houses on the street with similar colors, walls, and driveways. 

I am asking that you agree to the improvements made to the house at 3758 California Avenue, Long Beach, California 

90807. 
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